MI TREEHOUSE, LLC
P.O. Box 261
Medina, WA 98039

May 2, 2022

Norine Allerdice

City of Mercer Island
9611 SE 36t Street
Mercer Island, WA 98040

RE: INTAKE SCREENING 2204-107
5637 EAST MERCER WAY

Dear Norine:

Here’s our response to the intake comments resulting from the intake conference
on the above project, to the extent that a response appears appropriate:

Structural Calculations

Supporting structural calculations, produced by Stoney Point Engineering, are
attached.

Conditions Compliance

We will comply with all the Conditions of Approval for the Reasonable Use
Exceptions and Variance and the Mitigation Measures contained in the MDNS
applicable to this project. As promptly as possible following the completion of the intake,
we specifically will submit the following updates and additional information required by
the approvals: any additional temporary and erosion sediment control BPM’s; update
the proposed wetland buffers and impacts; and prepare an updated Statement of Risks
for geological hazardous areas. We long-ago applied for the necessary state and
federal permits relating to the project’s impact on the on-site wetlands, which the
involved agencies are currently processing. We will continue with our efforts to expedite
the issuance of these permits.

Please advise if you require any additional information or documentation.

Sincerely yours,

William C. Summers



